
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 1st March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent Norwood Primary School at the upcoming Netball 

Tournament at Arthur Mellows Village College on Tuesday 19th March 2024.  Pupils will travel to 

AMVC via Coach and will be accompanied by Norwood Staff throughout the event. 

 

The pupils will leave school at 1:25pm and pupils will then need to be collected from AMVC 

(entrance C) at 4:15pm.  This time could vary depending on which stage the pupils reach. 

Parents/Carers will not be allowed on site before 4pm. 

 

Pupils will need to bring full PE kit with them but will be provided with a top.  They should bring 

warm clothes to wear as there will be times when they are not playing.  Pupils must also have 

sensible footwear and a drink with them. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to school via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk by 

Friday 15th March 2024 to confirm your child’s participation in the event. 

 

Any questions, please speak to Miss Hodgkins. 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins    Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead     Head Teacher 

 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________Year: __________________________ 

 

I give/ do not give permission for my child to attend the SOKE Netball Tournament on Tuesday 

19th March 2024 and to travel on a coach to Arthur Mellows Village College.  

 

I understand that my child needs to be collected at 4:15pm from entrance C by: 

 

Name of collecting adult: ______________________________________________ 

 

Relationship to the child: _____________________________________________ 

 

Contact number of collecting adult: _________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _______________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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